
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 

Sports Day  
Thank you for supporting our sports day recently. The children really enjoyed taking part in the races 
and did very well.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                 

July 
Tues 2nd  All children move up to new classes – half day/CV induction day 
Wed 3rd  Year 6 Bikeability – group 3 – email sent 
Thurs 4th  Year 6 Bikeability – group 3 – email sent 
Mon 8th  Year R – Bristol Aquarium trip – email sent 
Tues 9th  KS2 play – 6pm 
Tues 9th  Year 5 – violin performance – see below 
Wed 10th  KS2 play – 6pm 
Wed 10th  Year 2 – SS Great Britain trip – email to follow 
Wed 10th  Year 6 Bikeability – group 4 – email sent 
Thurs 11th  Year 6 Bikeability – group 4 – email sent  
Thurs 11th  Year 5/6 Quad Kids – email to follow 
Frid 12th  Final Fling – PTA – see below 
Tues 23rd  End of Term 6 
 

All the dates are also published on the Federation website. Additions or changes will be in bold 
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The results were: 

 

House Blue Green Yellow White Red 

Points 422 324 283 243 241 

Place 1st 2nd 3rd 4th 5th 

 



Swallows 
Last Wednesday, Swallow class completed their second workshop with Valley Arts learning about 
puppetry skills.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children in Swallows also took part in cookery lessons this week. They made an Italian pasta dish and 
focaccia bread, they also learnt about nutrition and a healthy diet. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Swans 
Year 4 visited Mendip activity centre recently and took part in an Archery session. They all had a 
fantastic time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Swallows 
Parents are invited into school on Tuesday 9th July at 2.40pm for a violin performance in the hall. The 
violin teacher has been very impressed with the children this year, please come along to support them.  
 
 

  

   

   



Kingfishers 
Children in Year 6 visited The Lifeskills Centre today. Lifeskills aims to show pupils that they should be 
taking personal responsibility for their own safety. Children learn how to assess risk and cope with 
difficult situations by taking part in realistic, interactive activities. The children really enjoyed the 
experience and learnt a lot. 
 
Ducklings 
In continuous provision, children in Ducklings were set the task of making a vehicle, the challenge was 
then to make it move - the results were amazing! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ducklings have also been learning about 
floating and sinking. Their challenge was to 
make a raft that would float… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Certificates 
Well done to the following children who received certificates (for hard work or positive 
attitude or great behaviour or good manners etc) in the last two celebration assemblies: 
 

Ducklings Cygnets Herons Wrens 

Lottie Charlie Phoebe Arlo 

Ottilie Mannat Harry Austin 

Mia Diego Lola Harlow 

Amelie   Millie 

   Dougie 

   Evie 

Swans Swallows Kingfishers Headteacher Awards 

Dominic Thea S The whole class! Toby – Year 6 

Ollie Patrick Sid  

Olivia Lucien Charlotte  

Santi Hollie   

William Jonty   

Harry    

    

Note: the records are made by Y6 children so apologies if there are any omissions/mistakes 

   

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PTA Newsletter 
 
FINAL FLING 

Only 2 weeks to go until the Final Fling end-of-year summer party on Friday 12th July with BBQ, bar, 
fairground games, inflatables & much more! 

TICKETS - you can buy your tickets and wristbands for the inflatables on the link 
below. https://bit.ly/FinalFling2024 

RAFFLE - We have some really fantastic prizes - Valley Fest Sunday tickets, Centre Parcs family day 
pass, a stay in a shepherds hut, plus vouchers for Salt & Malt and The Queens to name just a few! You 
have to be in it to win it, so please can completed ticket stubs be returned to the office with cash. 
Alternatively, you can pay for your raffle tickets at the ice cream sale on Friday. 
DONATIONS - we need your help to make the events a success and are looking for donations of the 
following: jars of sweets, good condition toys, games, unwanted gifts and bottles of wine. A box is in 
reception for donations. 

THANK YOU - your support is much appreciated. 

PTA AGM 

The PTA raises thousands of pounds every year to support our school and enrich our children’s 
education, but it can’t function without the support of parents like you! 

We are a friendly group of parents who meet once a term to plan and organise fundraising events. As 
our Year 6 PTA members leave for secondary school, we need help from parents to host events so we 
can support our children’s education and fun activities. 

You don’t need to commit to being on the PTA, but if you have the capacity to regularly help at events 
we would still love to see you at our AGM on Wednesday 10th July 7:30pm in the school hall or 
contact your class rep. 
 

 
 
 

Term Dates 2023-24  

Term 6 Tuesday 4 June 2024 to Tuesday 23 July 2024 

 

Term Dates 2024-25  

Term 1 Wednesday 4 September 2024 to Thursday 24 October 2024 

Term 2 Monday 4 November 2024 to Friday 20 December 2024 

Term 3 Tuesday 7 January 2025 to Thursday 13 February 2025 

Term 4 Monday 24 February 2025 to Friday 04 April 2025 

Term 5 Tuesday 22 April 2025 to Friday 23 May 2025 

Term 6 Tuesday 3 June 2025 to Tuesday 22 July 2025 

 

INSET days 2024-25 

• Monday 2 September 2024  

• Tuesday 3 September 2024  

• Friday 25 October 2024  

• Monday 6 January 2025  

• Friday 14 February 2025  

• Monday 2 June 2025  

 

https://bit.ly/FinalFling2024


Outside Providers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

Youth Theatre Summer Camp 

Mon 5th – Fri 9th August 2024 10am-4pm 

Chew Magna Baptist Church, BS40 8SP 

£135 (including booking fee) 
Valley Arts' fabulous “A Play in a Week” Youth Theatre Summer Camp is back!   

Once again led by experienced writer and director Toby Hulse, of Roustabout Theatre, this week-

long holiday club is designed for young people aged 7 to 13 (school years 3 - 8).   

Throughout the week they will learn a range of theatre skills, including improvisation, storytelling 

and devising, in order to create their own play from scratch, which they will then perform to an 

audience on the final day!  Places are limited so please book now to avoid disappointment. 

To book see our webpage https://www.valleyartscentre.co.uk/Events/holiday-youth-drama/ 
 

 

 

https://www.valleyartscentre.co.uk/Events/holiday-youth-drama/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


